FRONTIER

Carrier Customer Bulletin

Date of Bulletin:

September 6, 2023

Notice #: CCBFTR0O2144B
Audience: Carrier Customers Doing Business in California
Subject: Hurricane Hilary Impacts Frontier Service Territory *Final

Date Effective:

September 6, 2023

Hurricane Hilary made landfall on Sunday, August 20, 2023 and produced heavy rain,
high winds, and flash flooding across much of southern California, western Arizona,
southern Nevada, and adjoining areas.

As of September 6, 2023, all California service areas have returned to standard

intervals.

If you have questions about the information provided in this notice, please email
Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com.
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